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CIRCULAR No. 30 of 2024     `                    July 29, 2024 
 
 

 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO 

 

Tea Sale Arrangements - Sale No 36 

9th/10th of September 2024 
 
Attention is drawn to the closure of Sale Number 36 Tea Sale Arrangements for the 

Third Quarter of 2024. 
 

As recommended by the Colombo Brokers Association, the catalogue closure of Sale 
No.36, scheduled for the 9th/10th of September 2024, originally planned for the 22nd 
of August 2024, has been postponed to the 23rd of August 2024. 

 
This postponement is based on the one-day sale that will be held the following week, 

Sale No. 37, on the 18th of September 2024, which will include offerings only from the 
24th (Saturday) to the 29th (Thursday) of August 2024. The Poya holiday on the 19th 
will also complement the decision, as volumes will be manageable for Sale 36, even 

with the extended closure. 
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